
 

KALAMA 
 CITY COUNCIL  

BUDGET-CFP WORKSHOP 

SEPTEMBER 27, 2018 @ 6PM 

 
The Kalama City Council will hold a 2019 Budget Workshop to discuss the 

ongoing projects and priority projects needed for the future with a review of the 

draft Capital Facilities Plan on September 27, 2018 at 6pm in the City Council 

Chambers at 320 N. First Street.   The meeting is open to the public and they are 

encouraged to attend.  For additional information contact City Hall or look on the 

City website at www.cityofkalama.com 

 

Coni McMaster 

Clerk/Treasurer  

(360) 673-4561 
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